Please note my very strong support on behalf of this objection to a purported retrospective planning application.
It is incredible that this outfit, which seems entirely devoid of social responsibility and which is causing repeated
public nuisance to the neighbourhood, can now have the gall to wake up to their clear legal obligations and submit
this application!

Julian

Councillor Julian Fulbrook
Holborn and Covent Garden Ward.
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[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir/Madam

43 Theobalds Road, London WC1X 8SP — Commercial Change of Use (Ref 2020/4928/P)
Please see the attached letter together with its enclosures.

Yours faithfully,

Dean Fuller



